
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

December 30, 2022 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:  Docket UE-210191 Informational Filing 
PSE Q4 2022 Transportation Electrification Summary Report  

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

In connection with Docket UE-210191, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits, its first 
Transportation Electrification Summary Report as of fourth quarter of 2022.  PSE made the 
commitment in PSE’s Addendum to its 2021 Transportation Electrification Plan dated July 14, 
2021, under the same docket (“Addendum”).  The Addendum outlines that PSE will release, 
through an informational filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(“Commission”), periodic reports to Transportation Electrification Plan (“TEP”) stakeholders.  
These periodic reports will focus on major program progress or changes, expenses, and revenues.  
This Q4 2022 Transportation Electrification Summary Report covers activities since the 
Commission acknowledged PSE’s TEP.   

PSE’s Q4 2022 Transportation Electrification Summary includes updates for the following areas: 
 Progress of Phase I electric vehicle products and services, which were approved by the

Commission in the spring of 2022;
 2023 planned changes to Phase I electric vehicle products and services, including

expanding assistance to organizations serving Named Communities, as defined in
Washington State Clean Energy Transformation Act;

 Phase II of electric vehicle products and services that PSE has been working on in 2022
and is looking to implement in 2023 after the Commission’s approval in first quarter of
2023; and

 Transportation electrification products and services operating costs.
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Please contact Danielle Kievit at (425) 456-2539 or Danielle.Kievit@pse.com or Heather 
Mulligan at (425) 456-2916 or Heather.Mulligan@pse.com for additional information about this 
filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 
 
      Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 
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